
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Skipton              Term:   Spring 2            Topic:   To Infinity and Beyond!  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
What a fabulous half-term, the snow days 

certainly did not stop Skipton being on fire. Here 

is just a taster of what we have been up to… 

English: Poetry for us this term, looking at 

different poems about the night sky and how the 

stars make us feel. We have been using 

adjectives to make our writing even more 

exciting. 

Maths: Odd and even numbers and fractions 

this term We learnt a special rhyme to help us 

remember odd and even numbers and worked 

hard to find half of an amount, measure and 

shape. 

RE: In RE we have looked at the Easter story and 

the events leading up to Good Friday, 

understanding why a cross is important to 

Christians 

Cooking: We love to cook in Skipton and enjoy, 

when our friends from Richmond join us, we 

have made lots of space themed food and 

have got so much better at cracking eggs and 

weighing flour!!! 

Skipton’s Magic Moments 

Charlie: Charlie has been our fraction wizard, 

reminding us that 2 halves make a whole. 

Harry: Harry is our drama king, we has made an 

amazing, but rather scary alien, using every part 

of his body to move. 

Chloe: Chloe has had a hand-up all the time, 

ready to answer questions. She is remembering 

so much information and then using what she 

has learnt in her work without reminding. 

Ethan: Ethan is Skipton’s doodle maths dynamo, 

independently using his ‘100 square’ to help 

count on and back. 

Harvey: Harvey is our Early Bird work hero, 

coming in every day ready to learn, asking for 

more work at every opportunity. 

Leah: Leah is counting beautifully to 13 now and 

reminds us not to help her. Leah points to every 

number or object as she counts. 

Dante: If you want to know about ‘velocity’ 

Dante is your man. He shares his wealth of 

knowledge with his friends and wows them with 

his use of scientific language. 

Louise: Louise you are counting to 5 without help 

and saying so many letters of the alphabet and 

your energy makes us smile. 

Jack: Jack your handwriting has come on so 

much, every letter is the same size and so clear. 

You are remembering capital letters too! 

William: William you have really enjoyed sharing 

what you remember about the Easter Story 

every week with your friends, thank you! 

  

                                                     

 

                            

 

Dates & Points to remember: 
 Monday 16th April  – First day back of term 5 

 Monday 16th April – Swimming and Gymnastics start. 

 Term 5: Monday 16th April – Friday 25th May 

 Monday 7th May – Bank Holiday 

 Wednesday 16th May – SAP Parents Evening 

 Friday 25th May – Last day of term 5 

 Saturday 9th June – Summer Fete 

Happy Easter, have a fabulous time everyone - Jo 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


